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Notice

It is hereby notified to all concerned at North Western University that the university will
remain closed on Wednesday, February 14, 2024 on the occasion of “Saraswati Puja”. But
Saraswati Puja will be celebrated as we do every year in the Administrative Building (Room-
201) of the university under the supervision of the Saraswati Puja Celebration Committee.

All concerned are requested to attend the Saraswati Puja.
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(Prof. Md. Tabibar Rahman)

Registrar
North Western University, Khulna

Copy to: (Not according to seniority)

1. Treasurer, NWU
2. All Deans, NWU

3. All Heads, NWU

4. Controller of Examinations, NWU

5. Proctor, NWU

6. Director, Finance & Accounts, NWU

7. Director, IQAC, NWU

8. Asst. Registrar, NWU

9. Programmer, NWU

10. Adviser, Saraswati Puja Celebration Committee, NWU

11. Member Secretary, Saraswati Puja Celebration Committee, NWU
12. Psto VC, NWU

13. Notice Board

14. Office File
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Deputy Registrar, NWU
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